
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1885 

 

13 June 2018 

 

Ms  

DWF (Northern Ireland) LLP 

42 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6HL 

 

Email: @dwf.law 

 

Dear Ms  

Environmental Information Regulations Request Proposed Lidl store at 

Springtown Rd/ Buncrana Rd, Derry (LA11/2018/0189/F) 

 

Thank you for your request as above. 

 

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District 

Council.  This information is held by 

 Department for Infrastructure (Transport NI) 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 Departmental Coordination Unit 

Clarence Court 

10-18 Adelaide Street 

Belfast    BT2 8GB 

Email:  dcu@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

Telephone: 028 9054 0540  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 
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